

CITY of YORBA LINDA

November 27, 2024

Maria Hernandez Presiding Judge of the Superior Court 700 Civic Center Drive Santa Ana, CA 92701

RE: City of Yorba Linda's supplemental response to findings and recommendations in the FY 2023-24 Orange County Grand Jury report E-bikes Friend or Foe.

Dear Judge Hernandez:

In response to correspondence from the Orange County Grand Jury relating to the City of Yorba Linda's original submission to the Grand Jury's report regarding E-bikes, the City is hereby submitting to you the following supplemental response as requested.

Recommendations Recommendation 3

"Each Orange County city should research and develop outreach and education programs regarding the safe operation of E-bikes for their residents by December 1, 2024."

The City is currently coordinating with the Orange County Sheriff's Department to conduct E-bike safety and information classes at all the middle schools and high schools in Yorba Linda. This outreach and education program is planned to commence in early 2025 and be completed by the end of the school year.

Should you have any questions or require any further information from the City of Yorba Linda, please feel free to contact our Assistant City Manager, David Christian at (714)961-7107 or dchristian@yorbalindaca.gov.

Sincerely,

Mark Pulone City Manager

Cc: Orange County Grand Jury